KICK - OFF
This morning we jump-started our R.E.A.C.H Mentoring Program2.0  (Reaching and Encouraging All Children to go Higher). The R.E.A.C.H Mentoring program is designed to engage and introduce our scholars to positive adults within the MCPS community and Beyond! 

We have gathered a very diverse group of students and mentors who will be collaborating throughout the year. We are planning both group and 1v1 experiential opportunities for our program and would love to broaden our spectrum of participants. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you know any positive and progressive adults who have the time, energy and resources to join our mission, please feel to share their names and/or contact information with either myself or Mr. Ingram. Also, if there is a scholar at the Blair G. Ewing Center who you know could benefit from a mentoring experience, please share their name, as well. We will begin recruiting for our 2nd cohort after the Winter holidays. 

Thanks again for all you do for our young people. 

Blessings to You and Yours this week,
Suzette

